Harper-Grace Hospitals
‘I Harper Hospital Division

August 4, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Radioisotopes Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed please find two (2) copies of an initial application for the
use of a Co~60 Teletherapy Unit to be used at Harper Hospital's
Radiation Oncology Center.

I thank you for your cooperation in this matter and, if additional
information is required, please contact me at 313-494-8068 or
313-494-4285. :

Sincerely yours,

I bbin G ln b foT, Fh.D

William G. VandeRiet, Ph.D.
Radiological Physicist
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